New Highland Elementary
Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
August 8, 2008
 
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Friday, August 8, 2008 at 2:32 pm in the school library.

 
Members present included: Jackie Gibbons, Connie Goff, Joan Hill, Pancy Jones and Lana Mitchell.
Member absent:  Stephanie Brown
Visitor present:  Carlena Sheeran  
Agenda---Mrs. Goff reviewed the agenda with the council.
 
Minutes---The minutes of the July 14th meeting were reviewed.  Connie Goff made a motion to approve the minutes and Pancy Jones seconded it.

The minutes of the July 17th meeting were reviewed.  Pancy Jones made a motion to approve the minutes and Lana Mitchell seconded it.
  
Financial Report---The financial report was reviewed by council members. Committee was informed an itemized budget report would be provided at the next meeting. Question was asked if the items on the monthly financial report with a “0.00” balance could be deleted from the report.  This question will be referred to Karen Killensworth.  Lana Mitchell made a motion to approve the financial report, and Pancy Jones seconded it.
 
Old Business

Site Base Members---It was brought to the attention of the Site Base members present they need to give the office manager a request stating they would like to receive notices of “special called” meetings by e-mail. 
Mrs. Goff said she needs a copy of the Site Base Training Certificates.
Scheduling For Special Area Classes---There was discussion concerning using the computer lab for this purpose.  Committee was reminded that if the computer lab is used for this purpose, the teacher is responsible for planning the instruction and the assistant could be responsible for the implantation of the instruction.  Discussion was raised about using the library as a special area class.  It was decided to refer this suggestion to the scheduling committee.  The scheduling committee will need to review special areas schedules and make revisions as necessary. 
Space Utilization---Ms. Barnes requested to use the “empty” classroom as a Fine Arts classroom with the understanding if the room is needed she would have to relocate.  It was the consensus of the committee to approve this request.
Pick Up Procedures---Procedure seems to be going well.  Pancy Jones shared she had heard positive remarks.

Accelerated Reader---Nothing to report at this time.

Meet & Greet Time---was a success.  Committee would like to begin the New Highland Breakfast Club.  Staff will be asked to bring a breakfast dish to school the last Friday of the month.  Breakfast will be begin at 6:50 a.m.
New Business
NCLB Goals---New Highland met all of the goals.  YEAH!!!
Staffing ---Site Base Council would like for the staffing committee to look at class numbers etc. and bring a recommendation to the council.
Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 3:20 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Joan Hill
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
